
PASTORAL LEADERSHIP COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 
SEPTEMBER 3, 2019 6:30 PM 

 
Attendees:  Katie Biese Oleinik, Ron Schreiber, Nancy Lindo-Drusch, Kelly Wilda, Father Bill, 
Cindy Boyer, Charlie Voissem, Tracy VanStippen, Tricia Miller,Brian Wallace, Adelyn Carney 
 
Absent: Ted Suess, Ryan Fitzpatrick 
 
Lectio Divina - 22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
Welcome to, especially newly elected: Tracy VanStippen, Tricia Miller, Katie Biese Oleinik, 
Charlie Voissem and Adelyn Carney 
 
All Pastoral Leadership Council members are encouraged to attend a workshop offered by the 
Diocese.  St. Mary will cover the $15 cost.  
 
Discussion on the book Rebuilt; which all members read over the summer.  We will continue to 
work on the areas of hospitality and support the mission of our parish.  Name tags will be 
ordered for all members to be worn at mass.  All members are encouraged to engage with those 
entering our church before and after the mass.  A  meeting will be scheduled in September to 
further discuss the concepts of the Rebuilt book. 
 
The One by one campaign was explained and discussed. 
 
A proposed new St. Mary logo was viewed and explained. 
 
The Pastoral Leadership Council webpage was reviewed. 
 
The upcoming annual report was discussed and will be available this weekend.  A joint Pastoral 
Leadership and Finance committee meeting will be held September 10, 6:00.  It is open to all as 
are all Pastoral Leadership Council meetings. 
 
Adelyn Carney gave a presentation of her Girl Scout project for the St. Anne room. 
 
Katie Biese volunteered to serve as secretary for Pastoral Leadership Council.  A vice chair 
position should be considered.  
 
Upcoming dates:   September 10 Joint Finance/Pastoral Leadership Council 6:00 pm 
                              September 14 Leadership Retreat 7:30 am to 11:30 am 
                              October 1        Pastoral Leadership Council meeting LL6 6:30 pm, 
 
Motion to approve by Kelly Wilda 
Second by Charlie Voissem 



 
  


